
 

 

Dear community members, 

Given that the demolition of the rectory is scheduled for next fall, people 

wishing to go acquire materials can call the Council of Abenakis of Odanak 

at  and leave their name and description of articles desired. 

At a given time,  the people will be authorized to go pick them up. 

Those who wish can also take pictures of the rectory before the demolition 

takes place. 

For further information, you may us by dialing the . 

 


